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Deputy Director Chun-Hung Chen Receives a 2018 Excellent Award from the Chinese Institute of Engineers

In mid-April 2015, Deputy Director Chun-Hung Chen began serving as the Deputy Director of the
Central District Project Office, and in July 2016 he was promoted to the Acting Director. During the period
in which he served as a proxy, the industry was highly competitive; he was not only overseeing advances in
the construction of Taichung MRT, but also leading the Central District Project Office winning multiple
awards (for Taichung MRT and Songshan MRT lines). Furthermore Deputy Director Chen personally has
outstanding performances. Not only has he previously won the 2001 Annual Model Government Employee
Award," but he was also awarded the Chinese Institute of Engineers 2018 Annual Outstanding Engineer
Award this year. This is a considerable affirmation of his vocational education and working capability and
we are confident that under Deputy Director Chen's leadership, the project office will continue to win

additional awards for MRT projects.



